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June 12, 2018 
      

 
 
Re:   Grading for Proper Drainage 
  Jorgenson Flatts 
    

 
To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council 
of the City of La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 
 
The following bid was received from Les Manske & Sons Excavating & Landscaping LLC  
for the Jorgenson Flatts Grading for Proper Drainage project: 
 
         

Les Manske & Sons Excavating & Landscaping LLC $5,000.00 
Stoddard, Wisconsin  

   
 
The City Engineer recommends awarding the contract to Les Manske & Sons Excavating 
and Landscaping LLC in the amount of $5,000.00 for the Jorgenson Flatts Grading for Proper 
Drainage project.  
 
     Sincerely, 

 
   

     Randy Turtenwald 
     City Engineer 
RT:kn 


